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www.donemanaps.com                   02871398633                  Principal: Mrs G Hay
Dear Parent

Thursday 26th September is European Day of Languages.  There are over 6000 languages spoken in the world and this day focuses on how important languages are and what fun can be had learning them.
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This event is celebrated in 45 countries across Europe and we at DPS are joining in!  We are focussing on the Spanish language as some of our children learn Spanish every week at school.

Each class will be taking part in a wide range of activities including learning heads, shoulders, knees and toes and a greeting song, creating a fact file on a famous Spaniard and colouring flamenco dancers.
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We would like all children to attend school on Thursday dressed in Spanish colours or as a famous Spaniard.
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We are also having a fireside quiz which involves un-jumbling names of Spanish football clubs!  1 copy of the sheet is attached.  If you would like to take part please complete the quiz and return it to school on Thursday with £1.  If you do not want to take part please return the sheet.  If you would like more copies for family members please let us know and we will send more copies home with your child.  There will be prizes for winners of the quiz which will include Spanish books and / or games for children and Spanish wine and / or food for the grown ups!

We hope this day will be great fun for everyone and I would like to take this opportunity to thank Miss McCaskie who has planned and will be leading the day.

On a separate note, I have also attached a copy of a poster which explains entitlement to Free School Meals.  If you think your child may be entitled and even if he or she would not eat the school meal please apply as this directly affects how much finding our school receives.  Thank you. 
Yours sincerely

Mrs G Hay and all the DPS staff
31 Longland Road, Donemana, County Tyrone, BT82 0PH


